
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                  The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                            Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations         House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                              Washington, D.C. 20515 

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Moosehead Drive Water Reliability Improvement Project in 

fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Soquel Creek Water District located at 5180 

Soquel Drive, Soquel, California 95060. 

 

The funding would be used for the replacement of aging and undersized water delivery pipe to 

improve reliability and resilience.  The installation of this new pipe is designed to handle modern 

fire flow protection.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jimmy Panetta 

Member of Congress 

 


